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March 6, 1973

RE: RR 00785-01

Dr. Joshta Lederberg
Department of Genetics
Stanford University School

of Medicine
Stanford, California 94305

Dear Dr. Lederberg:

As you know your application entitled "S U Medical Experimental Computing
Facility (SUMEX)" has been deferred by the Computer and Biomathematical
Sciences Study Section for a project site visit. This letter is to con-
firm the date and time of the site visit I recently discussed with you.

The visit is scheduled to begin at 9:00 a.m., Sunday, March 18 and will
extend through the morning of Monday, March 19, The project site visit
committee members who will accompany me are:

Dr. Patricia Britt, Computing Facility Manager, University
of California, Los Angeles

Professor Jerome Cornfield, Department of Statistics, The George
Washington University

Dr. Allan H, Levy, Computer Science Program, Baylor College of
Medicine, Texas Medical Center

Dr. Bruce H, McCormick, Department of Information Engineering,
University of Illinois at Chicago Circle .

Dr. Eugene Ackerman, Division of Health Computer Sciences,
University of Minnesota

Dr. Allan Newell, Carnegie-Mellon University

Dr. Klaus Bieman, Department of Chemistry, Massachusetts Institute
of Technology

In addition, the committee will probably be joined by a representative of
Division of Research Resources which is the funding agency for your grant.

Thank you for your cooperation in arranging this visit.

Sincerely,

&. Fnsce Saeke Spb

Bernice Sacks Lipkin, Ph.D,
Executive Secretary
Computer and Biomathematical
Sciences Study Section, DRG


